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2021 VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Tuesday, February 23rd at 7:00 pm

The association’s annual membership meeting is the best 
opportunity for you to learn about this year’s events and get 
caught up on everything happening in our community. Look for 
the meeting link at www.legacypark.org. 

Here are a few agenda items and meeting activities you won’t 
want to miss:

•  The announcement of the Board of Directors election.
•  Meet the Board members and the HOA staff.
•  Get an update on all current and future scheduled projects.
•  Hear how your assessments are being used and reserves are 
    being invested.

Be an active community resident and attend the annual meeting 
while sitting in the comfort of your home. Look for the link to the 
meeting to be published with the election documents. 

It’s Your Community, Your Choice!
Let Your Voice Be Heard!

Legacy Park
Scavenger Hunt
See Page 6 for Details

Registration Opens for T-Ball & Soccer
See Page 7 for Details

We Need You To Vote For The Board of Directors!
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2021 BOARD ELECTION DETAILS

The Board of Directors is utilizing the same election process for 
2021 as we have since 2013. The election will not be held at the 
2021 Annual Membership Meeting. Instead, homeowners will have 
the convenience of voting in the comfort of their own homes 
electronically or by mail-in ballot during an open voting period 
from February 1, 2021 to February 19, 2021. The Election results 
will be announced at the virtual Annual Membership Meeting on 
Tuesday, February 23, 2020. You will receive an email with the 
meeting link and it will be posted on www.legacypark.org. 

The HOA has hired Vote-Now (a/k/a Campus-Vote.com) to manage 
the election process. Each property in Legacy Park will receive their 
voting package from Vote-Now prior to the opening of the voting 
period. 

If we do not have an email address for you, you will receive your 
package via USPS in an envelope clearly marked with “Legacy Park 
Election Materials Enclosed”. It will include a paper ballot that has 
your unique, secure household personal identification number (PIN) 
printed on it. 

For those of you that we have an email address for, you will receive 
your package electronically. Any owner can vote electronically, all 
you need is your PIN and a computer with internet connection. 
Vote-Now will communicate through emails to those owners who 
have not voted, but your email address is NOT required in order for 
you to vote electronically.

Neither the Board of Directors, Election Committee nor HOA staff 
members will be involved in the collection or counting of any of the 
votes cast. Vote-Now is responsible for this process. In your voting 
package, you will receive all contact information if you have 
questions about casting your vote.  

We look forward to continuing our more streamlined process during 
this election and hope that you find this to be a very efficient and 
effective way to cast your vote.  

ELECTION REMINDERS

During the election process, please remember that the HOA 
does not endorse any candidate(s). The HOA handles the official 
communication of election details to residents, along with 
Vote-Now. This specific process allows the residents to have all the 
information that has been submitted by all the candidates before 
they cast a vote. Other information may be sent by the individual 
candidates. 

The official communication includes:  
•  Correspondence on LP HOA letterhead; 
•  The Legacy Park Town Herald newsletter;
•  Legacy Park website; 
•  Legacy Park Community Association Facebook page 
    (@legacyparkhoa); and 
•  Legacy Park e-mail distribution from the property manager and/
    or Vote Now.  

These communication tools are controlled and maintained by the 
Legacy Park HOA. The HOA does not maintain or control any social 
media discussion boards, except for one Facebook page named 
“Legacy Park Community Association”. 

It is not a violation of the Association’s governing documents for 
members (homeowners) to campaign for Board positions or to go 
door to door.  

If you want to guarantee how your vote is counted, you must
complete and sign your Ballot or vote electronically for the 
directors you choose.  The Ballot mailed to you includes all 
possible candidates through the date of the mail-out.  

ANNUAL ASSESSMENTS & FEES DUE 
JANUARY 31ST 

The bill for 2021 annual assessments were mailed out in 
December and were payable by January 31st.  If you have not 
paid your assessments, you will be receiving a late notice via 
email or in the mail (if we don’t have your email address)
 with a late fee added to your account.  Each month that your 
assessments go unpaid, interest will accrue on your assessment 
balance.

The 2021 amenity stickers for your Legacy Park ID will be mailed 
to homeowners who have a zero balance on their account. In 
order to attend any events, play sports and enjoy our amenities, 
you must pay your assessments. If you have questions regarding 
your delinquent balance, please feel free to call the HOA office 
770-919-2556 for more details.  

Two lucky residents will be randomly selected to receive $332.50 
back in dues at the meeting! To qualify, you must have used 
Buildium for a payment and 2021 dues must have been already 
paid in full. 

DO YOU HAVE A GRADUATING SENIOR THIS YEAR?

Legacy Park is a great community for families and what better 
way to honor our children who 
have achieved a memorable time 
in their lives than to highlight their 
achievement in the newsletter. In 
the May newsletter, we will include 
space to honor our residents who 
will be graduating from high school or college. You will need to 
fill out the form found at www.legacypark.org. By completing this 
form, your graduate will also get a sign that will line Legacy Park 
Boulevard in May.   
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CALLING LEGACY PARK
DESIGNERS, ARCHITECTS, 
BUILDERS & REALTORS!

 The 2021 Budget includes an update 
of our Clubhouse Kitchen. Let’s make 
the most of it!  

Do you want to provide input on the renovation to the 
Clubhouse kitchen?

Do you have resources that we should consider when selecting 
vendors?

Have you seen Clubhouses in other neighborhoods that we 
should consider?

We would love for you to be part of an advisory committee. 

The goal is to complete this project as soon as possible. So, 
please email candacecole@legacypark.org by 2/7 if you are 
interested in helping!

“We can accomplish far more together than 
we every could on our own.”

REVISED POLICY FOR MAY CLUBHOUSE RENTALS

Due to Covid and the amount of interest in May Clubhouse 
Reservations, we are making a change ONLY FOR THE MONTH OF 
MAY.

Starting February 1st, Clubhouse reservations will open for ALL MAY 
DATES, without a 90 day restriction. To comply with the Executive 
Order, gatherings are limited to 50 maximum.

PLEASE CHECK to make sure the date/time you are requesting is 
available prior to sending in the following:

•	 Reservation Form
•	 COVID Waiver
•	 Payment 

Existing Reservations can be checked at www.legacypark.org under 
Activities. The calendar shows available dates.

Please include your first option  and an alternate option in case 
someone completes their request prior to yours.

Forms are available online at www.legacypark.org under FAQ / 
Amenities / Clubhouse and can be emailed back to clubhouse@
legacypark.org. Be sure to include BOTH the Clubhouse Rental 
Agreement and COVID Waiver. Payment may be made through your 
online Buildium Portal. If you prefer to fill it out in person and drop 
payment off, please email clubhouse@legacypark.org to make an 
appointment (or call 770-919-2556).

Reservations are not confirmed until the paperwork and payment 
is received. A confirmation email indicates you have the date/time 
you selected.

Please do not drop the forms in the dropbox as we have no way to 
determine which ones were received first.

Home ownership can be a lot of work but you made 
a plan, mapped your project, got it approved (if 
necessary), and got your home improvement project 
completed! Show us your before & after home 
project photos! It can be an outside project like new 
paint or landscaping, or inside renovations. This is 
not for advertising. It’s simply to inspire your 
neighbors.  

Include your address and/or subdivision if you wish 
and send all submissions to:

WRITERS WANTED

Have an interesting story idea you’d like to submit? We’re 
looking for quality content that would be of value to our 
residents. Please send all submissions and inquiries to

CandaceCole@LegacyPark.org 

VIRTUAL ACTIVITIES PLANNING MEETING UPDATE

Thank you to those that came to the Virtual Activities Planning 
meeting on January 13th! If you weren't able to join and have 
some ideas for the events this year please email Morgan at 
activitiesdirector@legacypark.org. 

We will be hosting another meeting (hopefully live) in a few 
months.    More information to come! 

VENDORS WANTED

Do you sell or make things to sell? We are looking for those who
would be interested in being vendors at upcoming events like the 
Eggstravaganza and the Pumpkin Fest. If you’re interested or would 
like more information, please contact Morgan at:
 ActivitiesDirector@LegacyPark.org 

newsletter@legacypark.org
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HOA News & Information
After seven months of Virtual Newsletters, we are finally going to print again! However, 
this will be the LAST Newsletter placed on your mailbox. (Huge thank you to Troop 002 for 
delivering them!) 

Starting in March, we are partnering with KDA Communication to publish and MAIL the 
Legacy Park Town Herald. We anticipate it being in your mailboxes by the last day of each 
month. There is no cost for this service to the HOA as they will now be using
advertising revenue (that they manage and solicit) to cover the cost. So, what can you 
expect to see? 

Printed Newsletter delivered to each resident via USPS. More content pages. We have up to 24 pages allowed per issue! More 
advertising. This is how they get paid and we are getting this service for free. 

We are working with KDA to maintain a consistent look/feel.  We hope that when your newsletter arrives in your mailbox, you will 
immediately recognize it and want to read it!
 
Huge thank you to Tracey Viars for working with Legacy Park on the newsletter this past seven months. Your creativity combined 
with knowledge and love of LP really came through! 

The digital versions of the newsletter are online and available to download from our webpage at www.LegacyPark.org/newsletters 

Some highlights: 

August 2020:
Guest article on Digital Learning, “Reaping and Sowing” by Michaela Hicks

September 2020:
2020 Election Survey Results published 

October 2020:
Resident Spotlight on Roger Edwards, Travel Soccer Coach/Coordinator
Resident Tennis Player Spotlight on new player, Mimi Jenkins
Newsletter Survey Results 

November 2020:
Fitness Center Survey Results
Resident Spotlight on Trasey Welton
Landscape Committee Halloween Theme Contest Winners 

December 2020:
Activities Survey Results
Board Candidate Bios - Michael Altman, Michaela Hicks, Bob Mulligan, Mike Sesan
Resident Spotlight on Adam Costello and Lucy Clay

January 2021:
Candidate Questionnaire - Michael Altman, Michaela Hicks, Bob Mulligan, Mike Sesan
Remembering Rob Tallis
Resident Spotlight on Melissa Agnes, Landscape Committee Chairperson

 

 

Newsletter Editor, Candace Cole



Newsletter Editor, Candace Cole

“Where Your Project is Our Project” 

Call or Text Alex for a Free Quote!     678-608-9285

• Interior & Exterior Painting Experts
• Drywall Repair
• Exterior Wood Rot Repair
• Deck & Fence Staining

Before                                                                  

After                                             

Always Professional & Reliable Service 

Licensed & Insured
References Provided Upon Request 

FriendlyMonsterPainting.com 

It is actually a common misconception that 
varicose veins are purely cosmetic. 
However, often times it is the underlying 
venous disease called chronic venous 
insufficiency (CVI) that is associated with 
varicose veins. If left untreated, over time, 
this can possibly progress to more problems 
such as skin discoloration or even open 
wounds. 

YOU ARE NOT ALONE 
Varicose Veins affect an estimated 40% of 
women & 25% of men. Healthy leg veins 
contain valves that open and close, allowing 
blood to return back to your heart. When the 
valves do no function properly, blood may 
begin to pool and build up pressure, resulting 
in weak, enlarged and painful veins. 
Fortunately, treatment is available. 

BOARD CERTIFIED VASCULAR SURGEONS 

RETHINK VARICOSE VEINS  

Dr. Steven Oweida  
Dr. Gary Jacobson 
Dr. Charles Wyble 
Dr. John Jones 
Dr. Jeffrey Reilly
Dr. Arun Chervu 

Dr. Jeffrey Winter 
Dr. Shariq Sayeed 
Dr. Michael Corey 
Dr. Emily Lagergren
Dr. Anand Parikh 

VeinSpecialistOfAtlanta.com 

A Division of Vascular 
Surgical Associates, P. C. 

Call To Schedule Your Free Vein Evaluation at 770.423.0595

770-423-0595

Cosmetic Laser Procedures
(Includes hair removal, facial rejuvenation, 
spider vein treatment and spot removal.

*Must be purchased during the month of February.
Gift Certificates Available.

15% Off
Sweetheart Special



• Restraining Orders
• Paternity & Legitimation
• Prenuptial Agreements
• Stepparent Adoptions
• Guardianships
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ports & Events Update S
LEGACY PARK SCAVENGER HUNT

FEBRUARY - MARCH 10TH

NEWS FROM THE LEGACY PARK ACTIVE ADULT 55+ CLUB

As some of the people in Legacy Park know, the Active Adults 55+ Club has been dissolved as of December 2020. 

Because we had money in our treasurery, it was discussed with our members in advance that money would be sent to a charity. At our 
last official meeting, it was voted upon to send that money to St. Jude's Children's Hospital in Memphis, TN. Rich Denton, our 
treasurer sent them the check. 

On December 8, 2020, Rich Denton and Paul Goulet received a thank you letter from the charity. In the letter sent by Martin Hand, 
Chief Donor Officer, he stated that the money we donated would go to help a boy named Elliott who's fighting childhood leukemia and 
thanked us for our generosity.                         Happy New Year to All...Theresa Kalven   

Find this neighborhood park that is named after an Atlanta Park. Enjoy the view as you swing for a few.

A place where you KICK off a big BLAST.

A midnight ride is this neighborhood’s namesake. A park in Chicago. Find the monument and snap your photo!

Lots of LOVE found here! Climb the stairs and take in the view!

A river runs through and this stands tall - take a picture with it to capture your memory once and for all.

View a concert, or watch a show - take a picture here, go, go, go! 

Along the trail, you will cross with ease as you locate all of these.

These two locations are a HIT!   

Get Fired Up! This popular campfire location sits along the stream. 

 Only when it rains, this location will keep you above water.   
 
 Make a wish!   

 It’s in the spotlight. Too large to climb.  Enjoy the view!

 This is the first place a flying saucer lands. 

 Bonus – Find an Office Staff or Board Member and take a funny photo with them.

Get out and see how much you know about Legacy Park! Everyone who particpates will win a prize! 
Winners will be listed in the March Newsletter! It’s easy to play:

•	 Read the list below
•	 Find the spot & take a picture (Each picture is worth 1 point)
•	 Bonus is worth 5 points

Send your pictures and family last name to newsletter@legacypark.org. All photo submissions imply consent to publish on social media 
and in the newsletter. If you do not want your photos published, please indicate with submission. Participants will be directed as to 
where/when to pick up prizes! Let’s have FUN with this!



LEGACY PARK SCAVENGER HUNT
FEBRUARY - MARCH 10TH

The Legacy Park Board of Directors have voted to open registration 
for the Spring Soccer season. Please note that they will continue to 
work with the HOA staff to monitor numbers and guidelines (such 
as CDC guidance and any Executive Orders issued by the Governor) 
in determining whether any postponements or cancellations are 
warranted. If the Board votes to cancel the season, all registration 
fees will roll over to the Fall 2021 season.

For the safety of our players, volunteer coaches and parents, 
participation will require adherence to COVID guidelines (which will 
be communicated prior to the start of the season).   

SPRING SOCCER & T-BALL

Spring Soccer Schedule: 
2/27 - First Game
3/6, 3/13, 3/20
3/27 - U5, U6, U8 Early Morning
3/28 - U11 games on Sunday
4/3 - Off (Spring Break)
4/10 - Make up Weekend
4/17, 4/24
5/1 - End of Season 

Spring T-Ball Schedule:
2/28 - First Game
3/7, 3/14, 3/21, 3/28
4/3 - Off (Spring Break)
4/11 - Make up Weekend
4/18
4/25 - End of Season

LEGACY PARK SOCCER CLUB 
TRAVEL TEAM UPDATE

A big THANK YOU to everyone who participated in Tryouts for 
the Spring season!  Congratulations to all these outstanding 
athletes!

U14 Cheetahs:                                        U16 Leopards:
Anthony Prophete                                  Austin Canady
Asher Curtis			      Bales Brannon
Brandon Eis   			      Bayan El Abbadi
Brayden Sonora                                       Benjamin Wood
Deklan Singh     			      Benji Prophete
Gabriel Osorio 			      Brandon Sonora
Gavin Noble	                                    Caseus Pile
Guillermo Barroso		     Cassie Denton
Jahari Simms 		                     Charlie Klock
Jake Bouterse			      Cooper Crase			 
Matthew Harrison		     Declan Boustead
Neriah Barnard		                     Felipe Amatuzzi
Nick Wood			      Juan Pattaroyo
Pedro Ayres			      Kenan Ghallab
Sean Canady			      Kyan Wallace
Isaiah Fields		                     Matthew Rodney
                                                                   Samuel Victoria
				                                                                          Samuel                                   U18 Lions
Andre Ayres
Ayele Matthew
Carlos Quinones
Christopher Hewitt
Christian Main
Jared Chinsue
Jarrett Wilson
Jose Acevedo
Yanis James
Kadeem Edwards
Kieran Nyaga
Kyan Hohn
Liam Stiefler
Luis Hernandez
Nathan James
Raphael Amatuzzi

Conditioning and practice is underway now. If you have a 
player interested in being part of this organization, please 
reach out to Roger Edwards at legacysoccerclub@legacy-
park.org.  

Spring season begins March 6, 2021.

Please make sure to follow us on Social Media, Facebook 
and Instagram, to stay up to date with all our happenings!  

DONATE BY DINING!

March 3rd, 2021 / 5 pm - 8 pm
Culver’s of Kennesaw
2460 Kennesaw Due West Road

Enjoy dinner while helping to 
support the Legacy Park Soccer Club! 
10% of sales will support the Club on March 3rd! 
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Find this neighborhood park that is named after an Atlanta Park. Enjoy the view as you swing for a few.

A place where you KICK off a big BLAST.

A midnight ride is this neighborhood’s namesake. A park in Chicago. Find the monument and snap your photo!

Lots of LOVE found here! Climb the stairs and take in the view!

A river runs through and this stands tall - take a picture with it to capture your memory once and for all.

View a concert, or watch a show - take a picture here, go, go, go! 

Along the trail, you will cross with ease as you locate all of these.

These two locations are a HIT!   

Get Fired Up! This popular campfire location sits along the stream. 

 Only when it rains, this location will keep you above water.   
 
 Make a wish!   

 It’s in the spotlight. Too large to climb.  Enjoy the view!

 This is the first place a flying saucer lands. 

 Bonus – Find an Office Staff or Board Member and take a funny photo with them.
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ennis & Pickleball News T

Be Sure to Follow 
The Legacy Park Tennis

Facebook Page 
For Cancelation of Drills 
When Temperatures Dip!

www.LegacyParkTennis.org

Tennis Committee Anyone?

If you have interest in being a part of the 
Legacy Park Tennis Committee, contact 

committee@legacyparktennis.org

Looking For a Team?

If you would like to join a Legacy Park USTA
 or ALTA team, email Tennis Committee at

committee@legacyparktennis.org

ReserveMyCourt is our online tennis 
reservation system. No more worrying with 
lost sign-up sheets, no more conflicts, and 
no more hoping there is an open court when 
you arrive. The program instantly offers 
tennis players access to online reservations. 
Check it out here:

https://www.reservemycourt.com/

Congratulations to this Month’s Winner the
Heglund Family of Palisades! 

http://www.legacyparktennis.org
committee@legacyparktennis.org

committee@legacyparktennis.org
http://
https://www.reservemycourt.com/


Be Sure to Follow 
The Legacy Park Tennis

Facebook Page 
For Cancelation of Drills 
When Temperatures Dip!

www.LegacyParkTennis.org Annandale – 4036 Annandale Main –  The Jones Family
Bellingrath – 3964 Bellingrath Main –  The Stoll Family
Carillon – 4236 Carillon Trace – The Friedrichs Family
Gramercy – 4244 Piedmont Landing –  The Wogon Family
Highcroft – 4207 Cornell Crossing  – The Rojas Family
Kentmere –  4188 Winthrop Downs –  The Scheerer Family
Lullwater – 3182 Hartness Way – The Bluestein Family
Madison – 3980 Madison Main – The Buran Family
Northgate – 2692 Chadwick Lane – The Majid Family
Olmsted – 2344 Holden Way – The Tatum Family
Palisades – 3890 Butterstream Way  - The Heglund Family
Revere –  3511 Brandywine Road – The Blackwell Family
Winterthur – 2973 Winterthur Close – The Hildebrandt Family

Congratulations to this Month’s Winner the
Heglund Family of Palisades! 

http://www.legacyparktennis.org
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olunteer Spotlight V
Legacy Park is lucky to have Nancy Cobelli in the neighborhood! Every Sunday, she and her husband, 
James set out on a walk to Swift Cantrell Park with trash bags in hand. Several years ago, as an avid 
runner, Nancy had to take a break due to an injury. While out walking, she noticed all the litter and 
decided to do something about it. Shortly after, she recruited her husband to go for “walks” with her and 
now they both are doing more than their part to keep Kennesaw clean!

The Cobellis moved in to Bellingrath from Connecticut in 1997 (original homeowners) and shortly after 
had their two children, Ryan and Meghan. They attended Kennesaw Mountain Magnet Program and now 
are both at Georgia Tech. 

Ryan (at age 14) started his own computer business, named Rybell LLC, and shortly after created the 
Legacy Park App that we all use. Download it if you don’t have it!  
 
Meghan was a 4 year starter on the Varsity Volleyball team at KMHS and played Volleyball at GT on the club team last year. James recently 
retired from the Clorox company and enjoys playing golf and working on home projects.

Nancy teaches P.E. at Big Shanty and loves keeping her students and coworkers on their toes with her quick wit and silly sense of humor.    
The students always get a cartwheel sendoff as the buses depart Big Shanty on the last day of school. Sometimes you’ll even see her 
cruising the hallways at Big Shanty on a scooter. Don’t we all wish we had a teacher like her?

She’s not all fun and games though. If you think their yard looks like it is manicured daily… it is! I used to see Nancy out mowing her yard and 
think…. hmm, I should do that too, and out I would go. In Nancy’s world, the yard is not done unless, you trim the bushes, edge and blow the 
driveway. I quickly decided that there is no keeping up with the Cobellis!

We are fortunate to have watched each other’s children grow up and have become good friends over the past 20+ years! Thank you Nancy 
and the whole Cobelli Family for being great neighbors!

If you have a LP resident to nominate for a future issue, please submit article and picture(s) to newsletter@legacypark.org.

SPONSOR SPOTLIGHT

February 2021

1 2 3 4 5 6
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Covenants
Mtg 7 pm

Boy Scouts
7 pm 

Modifications 
Due by 2 pm

Virtual Annual
Membership
Mtg 7 pm 

HOA Office 
Open 9 am - 11  

Board 
Planning 
Mtg 6:30 pm

Season 
Opener
T-Ball

Sunday            Monday         Tuesday       Wednesday      Thursday           Friday            Saturday

Season 
Opener
Soccer

Article submitted by Candace Cole

Boy Scouts
7 pm 

Boy Scouts
7 pm 

Boy Scouts
Leader Mtg
4 pm

Cobb County School Winter Break
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GREAT NEWS ABOUT THE NEWSLETTER

LEGACY PARK CONTACT INFORMATION

HOA Board Members
Nimesh Patel, President.................Nimesh.Patel@legacypark.org 
Mike Sesan, 1st VP...........................Mike.Sesan@legacypark.org
Lisa Campbell, 2nd VP..................................................................
.....................................................Lisa.Campbell@legacypark.org 
David Kirkland, Treasurer..........David.Kirkland@legacypark.org
David Veres, Secretary.....................David.Veres@legacypark.org

HOA Office, 4201 Legacy Park Circle
HOA Main Office.....................................................770-919-2556
HOA Fax................................................... ...............770-919-0066
Community Association Manager, Lisa Neff..................................
..................................................propertymanager@legacypark.org
Accounting & Office Manager, Candace Cole ..............................                                                     
.........................................................candacecole@legacypark.org
Covenant Enforcement, Joanne Weaver ........................................
 ..........................................covenantenforcement@legacypark.org

Activities Director, Morgan Pepin..................................................
..................................................activitiesdirector@legacypark.org
Office Assistant, Danielle Denton..................................................
 ......................................................officeassistant@legacypark.org
Clubhouse Rentals...............................clubhouse@legacypark.org
Town Herald Submissions..................newsletter@legacypark.org

Legacy Park Website - www.legacypark.org

 Committees & Groups
Activities Committee,.......................................activities@legacypark.org
Boy Scout Troop 002,...................................................www.troop002.org 
Cub Scout Pack 002......................................... cubmaster@pack002.com
Education Committee......................................education@legacypark.org

 Election Committee, Bill O’Rourke................elections@legacypark.org
 Finance Committee, Peter Carpey...........................pcarpey@comcast.net
 Landscape Committee, Melissa Agnes...........landscape@legacypark.org                                                                           
Welcome Committee, Lindsey Griffin..............welcome@legacypark.org   

 Sports Leagues 
LP Sports Director, Morgan Johnson....................sports@legacypark.org
Adult Soccer.....................................................lpadultsoccer@gmail.com
Youth Baseball.......................................................sports@legacypark.org
Youth Soccer..........................................................sports@legacypark.orr

 Travel Soccer, Roger  Edwards...........legacysoccerclub@legacypark.org
Adult Soccer....................................................scottthiewes@comcast.net
Swim Team...............................................legacyparksharks@yahoo.com
Tennis Committee................................committee@legacyparktennis.org

  Tennis Director, Adam Grandstaff...................... agrandstaff@gmail.com
678-521-5496

The HOA Office hours are Monday - Friday from 10 am to 2 pm
 and the first Saturday of every month from 9 am to 11 am

By Appointment Only 

Sunday            Monday         Tuesday       Wednesday      Thursday           Friday            Saturday

For Up-to-Date Info on All things Legacy Park, Turn to
www.LegacyPark.org

In March, we will be partnering with KDA Communications 
and their Neighborhood Communication Platform, named Our 
Front Porch. This option allows us the capability to have the 
newsletters printed and delivered to our residents via USPS.  
For advertisers, this option allows them to reach more people 
as they provide the same service in multiple neighborhoods 
and offer volume discounts. I’ve been told that some of our 
advertisers costs will be decreasing for the same size ad.   So, 
hopefully, this is a win-win!

For those that are not familiar, KDA is the leading provider 
of HOA communications, assisting over 90 of metro-Atlanta’s 

premier HOA’s and neighborhoods with their print and digital 
communications.  The content and editorial for the Legacy Park 
Town Herald will still be from and for the Legacy Park HOA. Just 
going forward, all advertising will be through KDA.

Ad submission and Art Deadlines are: 

Ad submissions:  15th of the month prior.  (Feb 15th for the March 
2021 issue)

Estimated Delivery date:  25th of the month prior. (Feb 25th for 
the March 2021 issue)

Article submitted by Candace Cole

https://www.kennesaw-ga.gov/reverse-parade/


$1000 OFF
any system with installation

Offer expires 2/28/21. Cannot be combined with other 
offers. One coupon per household. Coupon must be 

presented to Dayco technician at time of service. 

www.DaycoSystems.com 

Call Today! 770-268-3078 

REFERRALS REALLY PAY OFF! 
We appreciate when our amazing customers refer our services and for a limited 
time, we’re rewarding you with a $200 Referral Reward when a new customer 
you refer calls and schedules by 2/28/21.


